FETAKGOMO TUBATSE

LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

Public notice

Comments on the amendment of contracts for the provision of the following services: Provision of a

financial system, Insurance brokering services and Municipal property valuation

Please note that the Special Council held on the 25 June 2020 has approved the extension of the
Contracts as listed below:
1. Business Connexion, for provision of a financial system, the extension shall be for a period
of (12) twelve months (01 July 2020 to 30 June 2021) to align it with the financial year end of
the Municipality, at the latest rates.

2. Omnirisk Solutions (Pty) Ltd, for provision of Insurance brokering services the extension
shall be for a period of (07) seven months (01 Dec 2020 to 30 June 2021) to align it with the
financial year end of the Municipality, at the latest rates.

3. Montani Property Valuation (Pty) Ltd, for Municipal Property valuation, on an as & when
required basis, at the same rates, for a period of two years as required in terms of the
MPRA(Municipal Property Rates Act).

There were properties which had to be valued in terms of section 78 and 79 of the Municipal
Property Rates Act. In response to this, the Municipality managed to appoint Montani
Property Valuation on quotation basis to determine market values of certain properties.

This notice is in line with Section 116(3)(b) of the MFMA and circular 62 of MFMA No 56 of 2003.
Therefore, the public is invited to submit representations to the Municipality with regards to the
proposed amendment of the contracts.

Comments and inputs should be directed to the office of the contracts manager through e-mails to
mietsoalo@tubatse.gov.za and should reach the office on or before 17t July 2020.

For more information, please contact Manager: Contract management, Mrs LM Mohlala @ 01 3231
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Acting Municipal Manager




